Visitation Protocols for Barnabas Court Phase Il

Begins November 1, 2020

Barnabas Court

The Barnabas Court conference room will be converted into a visitation station for BC North.
The Recreation Room inside the Main entrance of South will be used for BC South visitation.
The dividers will be placed appropriately for required social distancing.

Barnabas Court will have visitation on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays.
Tuesdays and Thursdays will be from 10 am until 4 pm.
Saturdays will be from 10:30 am until 2:30 pm.

e No pets will be allowed during indoor visitation.

¢ Families/visitors will continue to be required to wear gloves, gowns, and masks. Families and
residents will wear the cloth masks provided at Brevillier Village.

e Rooms/furniture will be cleaned in-between visits.

e Visitation for Hospice will remain at 1 family member once a day for up to 1 hour. Visitors must stay
in resident room at all time. Hospice visits cannot happen if resident is on isolation or quarantine.

e End of Life visits will be open ended and no more than 4 visitors in the room at one time.

¢ Skype and Face time visits will continue.

e OQOutdoor and window visits will also continue as long as weather permits.

** Each resident may only have one visit per day, not multiple visits on the
same day. Visitors will remain at 2 per visit. Age limit for children will continue
to be the age of 10 years and older. **

If there is a positive case of COVID among staff and or residents of Barnabas Court, then all visits would stop
immediately and state protocols for re-opening to visits will be followed.

This could take up to 14 days or longer.
(Families may request a copy of state regulations through Vicky Wittuck.)
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Visitation Protocols for Ball Pavilion Phase I

Begins November 1, 2020
Ball Pavilion

The Ball Pavilion conference room will be converted into a visitation station.
The 6-foot table and plexi glass divider will be placed in there for indoor visits.
The existing conference room next to Vicky’s office will be set up in the small Recreation Room.

Bail Pavilion will have visitation on Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays, and Sundays.
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays will be from 11 am until 7 pm.
Sundays will be from 11 am until 3 pm.

¢ No pets will be allowed during indoor visitation.

» Families/visitors will continue to be required to wear gloves, gowns, and masks. Families and
residents will wear the cloth masks provided at Brevillier Village.

¢ Rooms/furniture will be cleaned in-between visits.

» Visitation for Hospice will remain at 1 family member once a day for up to 1 hour. Visitors must stay
in resident room at all time. Hospice visits cannot happen if resident is on isolation or quarantine.

¢ End of Life visits will be open ended and no more than 4 visitors in the room at one time,
e Skype and Face time visits will continue.

e Qutdoor and window visits will also continue as long as weather permits.

** Each resident may only have one visit per day, not multiple visits on the
same day. Visitors will remain at 2 people per visit. Age limit for children will
continue to be the age of 10 years and older. **

If there is a positive case of COVID among staff and or residents of Ball Pavilion, then all visits would stop
immediately and state protocols for re-opening to visits will be followed.

This could take up to 14 days or longer.
{Families may request a copy of state regulations through Vicky Wittuck.)
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